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THE NEWS

Wentworth Day: A long-
awaited return!

Prepare for an exceptional day of gathering
and sharing!

Wentworth Day is back and awaits you on
Sunday, September 8, from 10:00 a.m. to
2:00 p.m., at the community center. The
municipal team is pleased to invite you to a
festive event conducive to exchanges and
discovery. More details to follow. Save the
date in your calendar!

The month of June is
also the month of water

Since 2017, the month of June has been
dedicated to water in Quebec. This initiative
aims to raise awareness and educate citizens
on the importance of this precious resource
and the issues that affect it. The Township of
Wentworth, deeply committed to protecting the
environment and its  natural resources,
recognizes water as a vital element of its
territory. This is why the modernization of the
Boat Wash Station and the updating of its
regulations are part of a global approach to
preserving lakes and rivers.
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Could you recognize
them?

A retailer comes to your home. He claims that
a heat pump, solar panels or another device
would give you significant energy savings. Or,
he claims that your property requires
insulation or decontamination work. NOT SO
FAST! When faced with a door-to-door seller,
be wary and do some checking. The
Consumer Protection Office draws up a list of
situations in which caution is required.

Traveling salesman

From June 12 to
19, it's Quebec
Boating Safety
Week

Let's be prepared for
extreme heat

May 2024 was the hottest May on record. Do
you know how to avoid heatstroke? Stay
hydrated all day long, even if you're not
thirsty. Water is your best ally in the fight
against dehydration. Refresh yourself regularly
by taking a cool shower or bath, or applying a
damp towel to your neck and face. Finally,
don't hesitate to ask for help if you need it.

Extreme heat

To leave in peace and ensure that your outing is one of
your best memories, make sure you K

plan and provide it to someone you trust, check the
weather, and make a checklist before leaving.
departure.

A message from NAUTIQUE QUEBEC in collaboration

with the Lifesaving Society and Transport Canada.

Navigation plan

ave your navigation


https://www.quebec.ca/en/public-safety-emergencies/emergency-situations-disasters-and-natural-hazards/what-to-do-before-during-after-emergency-disaster/extreme-heat
https://www.opc.gouv.qc.ca/en/vente-itinerante/
https://tc.canada.ca/en/marine-transportation/preparing-operate-your-vessel/filing-trip-plan

OTHERS

Report a turtle!

In the Township of Wentworth, it often
happens to come across a turtle from May to
October. It's the time of year when they move.

These movements entail certain dangers since
when crossing roads or land environments,
they are very vulnerable to collisions and
disturbances. If you see a turtle, we invite you
to fill out the report form on the Carapace
website.

Carapace

Commissioner of

Oaths

Lyme disease

The best way to avoid contracting Lyme
disease is to avoid tick bites during outdoor
activities.

Ticks do not jump nor do they fly, but they can
cling to you or to your pet whenever you are
in contact with plants e.g. in a garden or
yard, or while walking through a forest, wood
or tall grass.

Lyme disease

Did you know that the Township of Wentworth offers its
citizens a Commissioner of Oaths service?

This service is available by appointment only. For more
details,

please  contact Johanne  Asselin

josselinewentworth.ca.


https://www.quebec.ca/en/health/health-issues/a-z/lyme-disease
https://carapace.ca/en/

REMINDER

Dog license

In accordance with municipal regulations,
main residences are required to register their
dog with the Municipality. This simple and
mandatory process helps ensure public safety
and promote a responsible environment for all
citizens.

To register your dog, simply complete a form
available at town hall or on the Municipality's
website. The annual cost of the license is set
at $10 per dog. Payment for the license can
be made in person at Town Hall.

Renewal of the dog license must be
completed each year before June 3.

Public holidays to come

The municipal office will be closed on the
following days :

Monday June 24, 2024

Monday July 1, 2024

Opening of the Boat Wash Station on
public holidays

The boat wash will be open from 9:00 a.m. to
4:00 p.m. on public holidays.

Wifi Room accessible 24 /7

We would like to remind citizens that the Wifi
room is open 24 hours a day, 7 days a week
at 175, Louisa Road. In the event of a power
outage at your home, do not hesitate to go
there to benefit from an Internet connection
and a comfortable space. The room is also
equipped with a toilet for your convenience.

WHERE COUNTRY LIVING IS A
REALITY!

www.wentworth.ca


https://www.wentworth.ca/accueil/affichage.asp?langue=2&B=248
https://www.wentworth.ca/database/Image_usager/2/Chiens/formulaire%20d'enregistrement%20de%20chien%20(002).pdf
https://www.wentworth.ca/Accueil/affichage.asp?B=80&langue=1

